APENDIX 2

Regarding the jicence for La Salsa

We would like the council to remove the condition 6 ‘Removing of G string’ from our
Licensing Conditions, for the following reasons:

1. Al bur dancers are coming from neighbouring towns like Leeds and Marichester
where they have different dance policles (where the dancers are allowed to remove
their G String). New dancers from these towns are accustomed to the dance policy of
their own towns where they have been trained. Every week we have to re-train the
dancers with our policies and need to keep golng onto the Dance Floor in front of
customers to wam the dancers to keep their G Strings on. This creates a lot of
tension in the club and creates a bad service to customers.

2. Muost customers are also accustomed to the policles from nelghbouring towns llke
teads and Manchester and expect to recalve the same service in Halifax. When they
do not get the service they expected, they will demand 2 refund which also creates
tension and there have also been some fights as well. This puts mangers and dencers
In danger. (There are also waming signs about the dance around the dub but not
evéryone will read them)

3. Most customers are also large groups such es Stag Do’s and Birthday parties. These
customers also expect the same service as ather towns but when they find out about
the restrictions In Halifax this mekes them leave the town altogether and g0
elsewhere. This in effect lpses business for Haltfax Town's Night Life overall.
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